Emergency Board Up Rotation Program

Dear Emergency Services Partner,

The Lockport Fire Protection District has an emergency board up services rotation program to assist in getting emergency board up services to the scene of an incident in a quick and efficient manner. 
                                                                   
The program is designed to have a list of board up companies called out by our dispatch service provider on a rotation basis as needed. 

This list will have a maximum of five (5) companies (based on a first come first served basis of completed application packets) for 2022.

The list will be valid for a one (1) year period running on a calendar year basis. The list will be valid from January 1, 2022 through December 31, 2022. 

Attached to this letter are (1) a copy of the District’s policies applicable to this program, (2) an application checklist.

If  your company would be interested in applying to be in our rotation program please complete and submit each form to the Lockport Fire Protection District on or before  December 22, 2021.

Your completed packets should be directed to:

Ed Rossetto, Deputy Fire Chief (Administration)
Lockport Township Fire District
19623 Renwick Road
Lockport, Il 60441




